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GALENA PARK ISD CLOSURE & BALLOT POSITION 
DRAWING CANCELLATION 

 
Galena Park ISD buildings will remain CLOSED Monday, 

February 22, 2021, following the statewide winter weather 
event. 

 
The Ballot Position Drawing planned for Monday, February 22, 
2021, at 9:00 a.m., has been CANCELED due to unopposed 

candidate status. 
 

Please submit any questions to us by email, and we will respond 
as quickly as possible. 

elections@galenaparkisd.com 
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